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April, 2018 

                                                                                                                                 
 
This year’s Bark in the Park will be held on Saturday, June 2nd from 10 a.m.-2 p.m. at Jefferson 
Memorial Park in Charles Town. 
 
This fun-filled event…an event that involves the entire family --adults, children, and the family 
dog-- will include: a pledge interactive dog walk, dog demonstrations, contests, raffles, vendors, 
and concessions. 
 
Bark in the Park will be one of our major fundraising events this year.  Because of   the 
social/economic climate along with the ever-rising cost of animal care, it is crucial that this event 
continue to be a huge success.  
 
By sponsoring this event, you will help defray costs so that all of our proceeds will go directly to 
the care of homeless animals at our shelter.  All sponsor levels include the following:   business 
name displayed on signage at the event, the AWS newsletter (our publication which reaches 
1,600 members),  our website and Facebook. 
 
German Shepherd   $500 includes one-quarter page recognition in our Bark in the 

                   Park Program.  
Labrador                   $250 includes one-eighth page recognition in our Bark in the Park  

                   Program.   
Terrier                       $125 includes business name listed in our Bark in the Park                        
                                             Program. 
 
We are counting on you to help make this a great, family fun day while supporting the animals in 
our care.  Please complete the attached event Sponsorship Form and return to us as soon as 
possible.  You may visit our website for more details about this exciting event at www.awsjc.org.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Board of Directors 
Animal Welfare Society of Jefferson County 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AWS is recognized by the IRS as a 501 © 3 non-profit organization. Contributions to AWS are tax 
deductible to the full extent of the law. 
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